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10th March 2023 
 

Year 5 Poole Lighthouse BSO Concert 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Year 5 have been chosen to take part in a fantastic concert at the Lighthouse in Poole on Tuesday 16th 
May.  
 
A piece has been specially written for the children to perform. Schools from all over Dorset will join together 
with the Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra for a performance of this work.   
 
The concert and all the rehearsals are taking place in school time and the children will be taken to the 
concert on a coach.  We are going to the morning concert and will therefore be back in school in time for a 
late lunch.  It will be an amazing experience and we are all really looking forward to the day.  
 
Unfortunately, due to the number of schools involved, there will not be room for parents to watch. The price 
to cover the cost of the coaches will be £6.00 per child. This should be paid for with your MCAS account 
only. 
 
When you pay online through MCAS for the transport cost, you are giving consent for your child to attend. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Helen Prentice 
Music Teacher 
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